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Director of the Federal Geodetic Administration, Mr. Željko Obradović and Assistant Director, Mr. Goran
Brkić, held a meeting with Director of the Privatisation Revision Agency for the FBiH, Mr. Vedad
Duraković on November 28, 2023. Participants discussed the cooperation modalities between the two
institutions and the possibility of signing a special memorandum that would formalize the agreed
cooperation.

Director of the Administration Mr. Željko Obradović introduced the guest to current projects and
activities as well as plans within the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina land administration sector.
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